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Esteemed legislators, 

 

My name is Tamara, I have worked directly with young people for several years now 

providing case management. What I have seen is a generation that’s ready to be 

responsible and committed to change. In our society, children grow up knowing that 

responsibilities will come their way and they get closer to adulthood. Many young 

people at 16 have a job or are leaving their parents to other towns for school and live 

in a completely different environment. When I was 17, I remember being very excited 

to get a drivers license and vote for the first time. This feeling of being an active 

participant of society has only increased as this new generation embraces the 

information available to them. Let’s support younger people to show their voice. 

I urge you to please pass HB 3012. 

Thank you! 

 


